
 

 
 

 
 
 
 

REQUEST 16878 RESPONSE 

 
I am trying to find out if there is any by-laws in 
place to ban horse drawn carts/carriages on 
Wigan's city roads e.g. rag-n-bone collectors, tourist 
rides?  I understand from the RSPCA that some 
authorities have such a ban in place. If you could 
please advise.  
 

 
Wigan Council currently doesn’t have any 
traffic regulation orders in place that 
would ban horse drawn carts/carriageways 
from using the Highway/Wigan roads. 

 


